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Zachery Cardoso

From: Dbrill456 <dbrill456@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 4:18 PM

To: Olivia Dias

Subject: Planning of doaks ferry road an doaks ferry rd

Good afternoon I would like to request delay for information to review property development we have been out of
town - an would like time too review paper received. I haven’t been able to reach you. Phone-503-949-2449
- thank you, Denise brill - receipt of receiving please


